
A Great Opportunity for Charter Schools

Florida Charter School Alliance is thrilled to announce the creation of the School Leaders Fellowship in partnership with

the Florida Department of Education through the U.S. Department of Education’s CSP grant. The goal of the School

Leaders Fellowship is to develop a robust pipeline of strong, effective, and visionary charter school leaders. This

tuition-free Fellowship was designed specifically for individuals working at a public charter school who are passionate

about education and interested in leading a high quality school in a high-need area.

More about the program:

﻿
● The first cohort was selected in summer 2021 and will begin the program in October 2021.

● Fellows will meet monthly: three times in person and four times virtually over the course of seven months –

October 2021 to April 2022.

● Sessions will provide Fellows with an overview of the Florida charter school movement and will cover a full

range of topics essential to school leaders including Charter School Law, Parent and Community Engagement,

District Relations, Charter School Operations and School Finances.

● Priority will be given to:

○ Charter schools in operation for 5 years or less

○ Charter schools that receive Title I funds

○ Charter schools that are unable to provide high quality professional development opportunities for high

caliber individuals interested in becoming future charter school leaders

The next fellowship cohort will be selected through an application process

Deadline to apply for Cohort II: July 30, 2022

The Application for Cohort II will be available on the FCSA website Spring 2022

https://flcharterschool.org/school-leaders-fellowship-program-application

If you have questions about the Fellowship or need more information, contact:

Lynn Norman-Teck, FCSA Executive Director, lynn@flcharteralliance.org

Leicha SanMiguel, FCSA Membership Services, leicha@flcharteralliance.org
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